
Board of Review minutes, June 1, 2016 from 6:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 

Susan Frederixon opened the meeting for the Board of Review at 6:00 P.M.   Members 

attending: Mayor Ardell Knutson, Alderperson Paul Syverson, Alderman Terry Wheeler, Eric 

Kleven – City Assessor and Susan Frederixon, Clerk- Treasurer.   

Susan Frederixon, Clerk – Treasurer took the B.O.R. training on 06/09/2015, which is valid 

through 06/09/2017 and filed the annual affidavit with the Department of Revenue on 6/1/2016. 

S. Frederixon, Clerk-Treasurer asked for nominations for a Chairperson. A. Knutson nominated 

S. Frederixon for Chairperson/E. Kleven said that the Clerk cannot be the Chairperson. T. Wheeler 

nominated P. Syverson for B.O.R. Chairperson.  S. Frederixon called three times for other 

nominations.  Hearing no other nominations for Chairperson Paul Syverson was elected 

chairperson for the Board of Review on June 1, 2016. 

S. Frederixon, Clerk – Treasurer announced that there are currently no members of the public in 

attendance to go before the Board of Review for consideration of Real Estate Taxes or Personal 

Property Taxes.  We will pause the tape at this time until someone comes in or we adjourn… 

8:00 P.M.  Chairperson P. Syverson stated the time, and announced that we have now heard 0 

(zero) cases. 

I would like to ask for a motion to Adjourn.  Motion by T. Wheeler to Adjourn, Seconded by 

A. Knutson.   

     ________________________________________________ 

          Susan Frederixon, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 At Open Book, Eric Kleven spoke to only David Quarne about the Q’Rail property related 

to real estate taxes and buildings on the property and exempt property rules. 

      

 

  


